
 

VACANCY 

 

SOUTHWEST LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

Harrison High School 

Head Varsity Football Coach 

 

 

Harrison High School, a Division II, Region 8 school which competes in the Southwest Ohio Conference, is 

seeking a Head Varsity Football Coach for the 2017/18 school year.  The head varsity football coach is 

directly responsible for coaching the varsity football team and the oversight and coordination of the program, 

including involvement at the feeder schools.  The Harrison Wildcats made the playoffs in four out of the past 

six seasons, including this year.  The Wildcats hosted full rosters on the varsity, junior varsity, and freshman 

levels in 2016, along with full seventh and eighth grade teams and two youth feeder programs. 

 

Harrison High School serves approximately 1,200 students in grades 9-12 and is a Nationally Ranked high 

school in the state of Ohio, a high performing suburban district located in the southwestern Cincinnati, Ohio 

area. 

 

 To Apply: 

 

 Email a letter of interest, resume and a list of 5 professional references, with current contact 

information, to Harrison High School Athletic Director, Mark Meibers at 

mark.meibers@southwestschools.org  

 You are NOT required to complete an online application through Applitrack.  Simply follow the 

directions in the bullet above to apply. 

 Deadline to apply is 3:00 PM on Tuesday, March 7, 2017. 

 Must have Head Coaching or Coordinator experience.   

 

 

Teaching Position available as well. 

  

 

Posting Timeline: 

Tuesday, February 28, 2017  Position posted, application period begins 

Tuesday, March 7, 2017  Application period ends, formal review of applications 

Wednesday, March 8, 2017 Formal interviews begin 

Thursday, March 16, 2017  Anticipated Board Action to hire at regular meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Athletic Values:  Trust, Respect, Ownership, & Leadership. 
Athletic Motto:  Win the Day! 

Mark Meibers, Athletic Dir/Asst Principal 
(513) 367-4169 

 

mailto:mark.meibers@southwestschools.org

